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Featured in such publications as The Wall Street Journal, 
USA Today, The Dallas Morning News, The Los Angeles Times, 
The Austin-American Statesman, and The Austin Chronicle, 
Alex Jones, documentary filmmaker and nationally syndicated 
radio talk show host, has created a powerful platform in an 
attempt to re-create a Bill of Rights, freedom-orientated 
culture in the face of an ever more federalized and 
security-obsessed America. 

Jones has appeared on Good Morning America, 20/20 Downtown, 
60 Minutes, The Discovery Channel, A&E and more, and has 
been called, "an absolutely riveting television presence."  

Jones has produced seventeen documentary films to date 
exposing the police state, the New World Order and 
government sponsored terrorism. In Terrorstorm: A History 
of Government Sponsored Terrorism (2006), Jones revealed 
the long history of "false flag" operations 
by governments worldwide, culminating in the 9/11 and 7/7  
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attacks. His new film, released on November 13, 2007, 
Endgame: Blueprint For Human Enslavement, traces the rise 
to power of a global elite that funds dictators, finances 
wars and is making rapid progress on a hidden agenda based 
on domination by terror events, eugenics, and corruption of 
governments worldwide.  

He is considered by many to be the grandfather of what has 
come to be known as the 9/11 Truth Movement. He predicted 
the 9/11 attack in a July 2001 television taping when he 
warned that the Globalists were going to attack New York 
and blame it on their asset Osama bin Laden.  

In early 2002, Jones spearheaded the campaign to repeal the 
Patriot Act with his Save The Bill of Rights Campaign. Now 
hundreds of towns, cities and states have thrown out this 
unconstitutional law.  

Jones continues to expose those that seek to take away what 
made America great, the Bill of Rights, the Constitution 
and each freedom our founders fought and died for. 
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